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Dear Parents  

 

Choir Events at Sovereign Housing Association  

 

Our choir have been invited to attend Sovereign Housing Association offices in Basing View on Thursday 

12th December to sing for their staff. Children will be transported by staff cars and will leave school at 

12.15pm and return at approx. 2pm. This event is being covered by The Basingstoke Gazette so do please 

complete the photo permission on the consent below.  

 

Please can children wear full school uniform on these days.  

 

If you have any questions please contact the Admin office on 01256 323244.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs M Titchener  

Choir Leader  

 

 

 

Choir events in December 

 

 

My child ----------------------------- will/will not be attending the following choir event 

 

Thursday 12th December – Sovereign Housing Association 12.15 – 1.30pm  

 

Photographs (please delete as appropriate) 

  

I give permission / I do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be used on the school’s Facebook 

pages and the school website. 

 

I give permission / I do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be used in the Winklebury 

Community Magazine / Basingstoke Gazette / Organiser’s website 

 


